
Dear Helen Haller Families, 

 

Thank you for sending you students everyday. A 

couple of reminders. 

1. Our gates and doors are open and we have 

supervision that begins at 7:45 a.m. Students are 

welcome as early at 7:45. 

2.   Pink Slips – please call in before 2:00 p.m. to     

make sure we have enough time to get pink slips to 

the right spot. 

3.    Please support our read-a-thon fundraiser  

I hope you have a terrific weekend! 

Sincerely, 

  

Rebecca Stanton – Principal 

Helen Haller Elementary School 

School News 
Helen Haller Elementary 

Friday, February 23rd, 2024     

RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE 

 

From the Principal 
Read Across America 
Spirit Week begins 26 

Future Chef Event 
SHS 10:00-12:00 02 

Read Across America 
Day (celebrated) 01 

Round 2 of High Dose 
Tutoring begins 27 

March 



Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, sexual 
orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth 
groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance Coordinator: 
Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim 
Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cpillon@sequimschools.org . 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Mooney (highest score) 

3rd grade:  Lewis, Little, Nash & Riggs —tied with perfect scores! 

4th grade: Caron, Klinger, Oberly AND Tuttle—a 4-way tie with perfect scores! 

5th grade: Holt AND Howard—tied with perfect score! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: 

3rd grade:  Burr, Miller, Oden, Rayburn 

4th grade: Beaver 

5th grade: Castell, Danielson, Forrest, Reno 

2/12/24-2/16/24 

Our Lost and Found is  

overflowing! Please remind your stu-

dents to check for their missing jackets 

and hats. Everything that goes unclaimed 

will be donated to the HHE Care Closet 

on Thursday 2/29. 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org


Can you hear our little free library calling? 

It is calling for all those kids' books you no longer need at home! 

Take a look at home, ask your friends and family if they have 

any.....bring 'em on in!!! 

Let's fill this little library up!!! 

THANK YOU ALL! 

SAVE the DATE 

Third Grade CONCERT NIGHT:   Thursday, March 14 - 6:00 Interplanetary 

Jammin’ / 7:00 A Better You, A Better Me  

Fourth Grade CONCERT NIGHT:  Thursday, March 21 - 6:00 Celebrate You 

and Me / 7:00  Washington, My Home 

Fifth Grade CONCERT NIGHT:  Thursday, March 28 - 6:00 DIG IT! / 7:00 

American Voices

A quick reminder:- 

we've had one snow day. 

As a result, there will be 

school on Friday, May 

10th, 2024.  

From the Library 
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